
Upcoming HOA Director Election Details 

Dear Homeowners, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming election for the Homeowners Association (HOA) 

Board of Directors. Your participation is crucial in selecting the leaders who will help shape the 

future of our community. 

Election Details 

• Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

• Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

• Location: Community Recreation Center, 123 Main St. 

Candidates 

This year, we have five candidates running for the board. Biographies and statements from each 

candidate will be distributed prior to the election date. 

Voting Process 

All homeowners in good standing are eligible to vote. Please bring your ID and proof of 

residence to the voting location. If you are unable to attend, absentee ballots will be available 

upon request. 

Get Involved 

If you wish to be more involved in the election process, consider volunteering as an election 

official or helping with the candidate forum scheduled for March 8, 2024. 

Thank you for being an active member of our community. We look forward to your participation 

in the election! 

Sincerely, 

The HOA Board 


